
 
 
 
 

E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S 
 
March 8, 2011 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: M. Janz, Conference Committee Chair 
 
SUBJECT: Report #5 of the Conference Committee (From the Meeting Held March 1, 

2011) 
 
 RECOMMENDATION 
  
 1. That Report #5 of the Conference Committee from the 

meeting held March 1, 2011 be received and considered. 
 
 Board Representative on the Anti-Bullying Advisory Committee 
 
  2. That Trustee Hoffman be approved as Board’s 

Representative on the Anti-Bullying Advisory Committee. 
 

* * * * * 
 
Recommendation #2 – Background 
 
The Board approved the following recommendation at its February 22, 2011 meeting:  That 
the Board establish an Anti-Bullying Advisory Committee that will develop a list of 
recommendations for the Administration to consider implementing in an effort to identify the 
scope and reduce the extent of bullying in Edmonton Public Schools.  The Advisory 
Committee would consist of one Trustee, a member of Central Administration who 
specializes in this area, one active staff member of school, one junior high student, one high 
school student, one elementary school parent and one person from the Society for Safe and 
Caring Schools and Communities.  The Committee would provide recommendations to the 
Administration by May 31, 2011. 
 
 
 
 
AS:mmf 
 
 
 


